
 
MAYOR AND COUNCIL COMMUNICATION 

SUGGESTED ORDER OF BUSINESS (if removed from consent agenda): 
- Introduction of Item ................................................................................................ Staff 
- Report/Presentation………………………………………… ................................. Staff 
- Questions from Council to Staff ......................................................... Mayor Facilitates 
- Call for Motion .......................................................................... Mayor & City Council 
- Discussion .................................................................................. Mayor & City Council 
- Action on Motion ................................................................................ Mayor Facilitates 

 

DATE:    March 03, 2015 
        CONSENT    
        ITEM  # 2 

  
 
AGENDA ITEM: Approve renewal of St. Croix Valley Fire Service Agreement    
SUBMITTED BY: Chief Greg Malmquist 
THROUGH:  Dean Zuleger, City Administrator 
REVIEWED BY: Adam Bell, City Clerk 
 

 

 

 

 

 

POLICY RECOMMENDER: Fire Chief Malmquist/Lake Elmo Fire Department. 

FISCAL IMPACT: None. See Section 9 of agreement for information on how charges are 
handled. 

SUMMARY AND ACTION REQUESTED:   

The City Council is respectfully requested to approve the renewal of St. Croix Valley Fire 
Service Agreement inclusive of City of Lake Elmo, Minnesota and City of Hudson, Wisconsin. 
As part of the Consent Agenda, no specific motion is required. If removed from the Consent 
Agenda, the recommended action can be approved through following motion: 

“Move to approve renewal of St. Croix Valley Fire Service Agreement.” 

LEGISLATIVE HISTORY / BACKGROUND INFORMATION:   

Staff requests renewal of the two-year contract with the City of Hudson, Wisconsin, to provide 
Mutual Fire Service Aid to Lake Elmo, and for Lake Elmo to provide Mutual Aid to Hudson, WI 
upon request. Renewal of this contract also requires approval by the Hudson City Council. Upon 
approval by the respective cities, the contracts will be forwarded to Governor Mark Dayton for 
his required signature. 

RECOMMENDATION:  

Staff recommends that council approve renewal of this contract. 

ATTACHMENTS: 

1) St. Croix Valley Fire Service Agreement 

 


